Dear Friends,

Like many of you, I have been really affected by the senseless killing of George Floyd--the last straw
in a long line of racially-driven violent acts by police in our country. On June 16, my family and I
donned our ShortStory masks and participated in a peaceful protest to support the Black Lives Matter
march and movement in Washington, D.C. with our church, Holy Trinity Catholic Church.

It is beyond heartbreaking that in the U.S. today all people are not treated with respect nor humanity
and it is essential that we stand united in the combat against systemic racism and police brutality.

Let’s all do our part to address and act upon the racism that exists in our country and use our voices,
power, and platforms for good.




